
Dear Friends and Supporters,

We hope this message finds you well. We're reaching out to you on behalf of Kange Children 

Ministries, a non-profit organization deeply committed to improving the lives of orphans and 

vulnerable children in Uganda.

1. We operate the Kange Day and Boarding Primary School in Mayuge town council, located 

directly opposite Dr. Mwima Medical Centre. Here, we provide quality education to children 

from impoverished families, giving them a chance to break the cycle of poverty.

2. We believe in the right to health for all. That's why we extend healthcare services to the 

most vulnerable people in our community, ensuring they have access to the medical support 

they need.

3. We understand that our elders are often overlooked. We strive to provide them with the 

care and support that they need and deserve in their twilight years.

4. Our faith guides us, and through our support of church outreach ministries, we work 

towards creating a more compassionate and understanding community.

Our work is made possible by the generosity of people around the world, and our dear 

partners. We invite you to join us in this mission of helping orphans, vulnerable children, 

elderly people, and supporting church ministries in Uganda. Any contribution, big or small, 

can make a significant difference in someone's life.

God bless you all for your kindness and generosity.

For more information or to make a donation, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

kangechildrenministries@gmail.com or kangeministries@gmail.com. You can also reach us at 

+256773446496 or +252770989706 (WhatsApp).

Best regards,

Kange Children Ministries
Mayuge, Uganda

East Africa



Byekwaso Mathius

Director, Kange Children Ministries

Mayuge, Uganda, E. Africa.


